
The original application provided 2 sets of data, one for CCK and one for OFDM.  The power listed on the grant 
was for the OFDM (27 mW), while the CCK actually measured the highest power (47 mW).  This mistake was 
discovered after the 30 day period and has not been changed yet as of 11/17/03. 
 
The original reviewer has been in contact with George Tannahill about correcting this issue and expects to have this 
issue corrected sometime this week. 
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